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RE: 2018 MARINE PATROL GRANT PROGRAM

Dear Officer Gordon,

On behalf of the ODNR Director, James Zehringer, and the Ohio Division of Parks and
Watercraft, we are pleased to announce that the Columbus Division of Police Marine Park is
being awarded a 2018 Marine Patrol Assistance Grant in the amount of $26,142.86.

To receive funding, please complete the following:

1. Sign and return both copies of the enclosed Marine Patrol Assistance Grant agreement.
These must be signed by officials from your agency or political subdivision as noted under
the signature lines.

2. Submit two original ordinances or resolutions authorizing your department to enter into an
agreement with the ODNR Division of Parks and Watercraft.

3. The budget that was submitted with your application is included. If the approved grant
amount differs from the requested amount, please revise and return the budget with all
changes initialed.

4. Return all forms to the Division of Parks and Watercraft office by April 30, 2018. If an
extension is necessary, it must be requested by April 27, 2018.

Continued participation in the Marine Patrol Equipment Loan Program requires:
1. If you have not already done so, provide proof of insurance for the 2018 boating season.

2. Please sign and return the enclosed Equipment Loan Program Agreement.

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me via phone 614-265-6321 or email
stacy.xenakis@dnr.state.oh.us.

Sincerely,

DOk~
Stacy Xenakis
Division of Parks and Watercraft
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